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NEWS & STORIES 

Dear HMC Residents,
As we head into February, I want to share with 
you an important opportunity for those looking to 
attend secondary schooling at a 2-year, 4-year, or 
technical school. Hunt Military Communities, in 
partnership with the Hunt Heroes Foundation, is 
once again excited to sponsor our fourth annual 
scholarship program. This year we will be 
awarding 18 scholarships totaling $50,000. Those 
eligible include any active service member or 
their dependents. This is open to any branch of 
our armed forces and you do not need to be a 
Hunt Military Communities resident. 

All scholarship applications must be filled out online at: https://
learnmore.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship. The deadline to 
submit a nomination is February 22, 2022, at 3 pm CST, or until 50 
applications are received, whichever comes ¬first. Even if you do not 
have a need this year, we invite you to share this opportunity with 
someone who qualifi¬es. This is one of many charitable endeavors Hunt 
Military Communities is actively pursuing. We have supported several 
of the top rated charities that serve our active duty & military veteran 
populations to include career transition, homes, education, and mental 
health. Our support for these organizations, Tunnels to Towers, Hire 
Heroes USA, Travis Manion Foundation, and our Hunt Heroes 
Foundation Scholarships are all part of our desire to go above and 
beyond providing housing and property management services to our 
nation’s heroes and their families. Thank you very much for choosing to 
live with HMC, and we hope you have a wonderful month!

Brian Stann
Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive Officer
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Happy Valentine's from your Laughlin 
Family Housing Team!

    Our President’s Message 

Did you know?

RSVP 

 We offer Notary services for our residents free 
of charge. Call our office to schedule your 
appointment with our Notary.

 Our Self Help offers grass seed and free lawn 
care equipment check outs.

 Wipes, kitty litter, feminine products, and wax 
should NEVER be flushed down the toilet.

 A 30 day written notice is required for ALL 
move outs.

 Curbside bulk trash pick ups are available by 
request for larger items such as furniture and 
even excess trash. Call our office to schedule.

 Pasta, Rice, wax, and egg shells should NOT 
be disposed of in any of the drains. They can 
potentially cause clogs.
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ComingSoon!
Resident Appreciation/Gratitude Week 



www.laughlinfamilyhousing.com 

COMING SOON! 

Your Laughlin Family 
Housing Team

Community Director—Mari Cervantes 

Community Supervisor –Claudia De Leon 

Maintenance Director—Alma Balderas 

Maintenance Supervisor—Joe Arizpe 

Leasing Specialist —Gabby Rodriguez Resident 

Service Specialist —Melinda Velasquez 

Resident Service Specialist —Liz Fuentes 

Maintenance Techs—Robert Uribe 

Maintenance Tech—Ivan Muniz 

Maintenance Tech—Alvaro Portillo 

Maintenance Tech—Alejandro Cuevas 

Maintenance Tech—Pedro Sanchez 

Contact Us  

8550 Edwards Street, Del Rio, TX 78840

Phone: 830-298-1701 

Facebook: @LaughlinFamilyHousing 

Email: laughlin@huntcompanies.com 

Feb. 11th- Valentine's Day Craft
Join us as we create a fun Valentine's Day craft. Please RSVP 
before 5pm on Wednesday, Feb. 9th.

Feb.9th - New Resident Brief 
New resident information brief (1 of 2) mandatory for for all new 

move ins. 

Feb.21st - Office Closed
Both our leasing and maintenance offices will be closed in 

observance of President's Day. Please continue to call (830) 
298-1701 to report any emergency or urgent work orders. 

Feb. 23rd - New Resident Brief 
New resident information brief (2 of 2) mandatory for for all new 
move ins. 

Don't forget we still need a copy of your End of 
Month January LES or email it to us at 

laughlin@huntcompanies .com, please include 
your address on the subject line. 

SAVE THE DATE! 
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